KEEP AN EYE OUT!

November - December is peak fallout season for young ‘Ua‘’u kani
(Wedge-tailed Shearwaters). These birds are larger than the palm of
your hand, with a tube-nose and webbed feet. Adults are sleek, but

these youngsters may be found with varying amounts of “fluff” on them.

If you find a downed shearwater, please put it in a ventilated
box and deliver to a dropoff location as soon as you can.

Feather and Fur Animal Hospital (24 hours)
25 Kaneohe Bay Drive #132, Kailua 96734

Hawaiian Humane Society (7AM - 7PM)
2700 Waialae Ave, Honolulu 96826

James Campbell National Wildlife Refuge (Mon-Fri 8AM-4PM)
56-795 Kamehameha Hwy, Kahuku 96731

If you need further assistance or help with bird identification,
you may contact the Hawai’i Wildlife Center at
birdhelp@hawadiiwildlifecenter.org or (808) 884-5000

https://www.hawaiiwildlifecenter.org/oahu-seabird-aid-program.html



